
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

8th July 2022 

End of Term 

Please remember that the last day of term is Thursday 21st July 2022. 

YouTube 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It has come to our attention that some of our youngest children in school have viewed disturbing,  

horror-style videos at home via YouTube.  

We strongly encourage all parents to be vigilant and supervise carefully when children are using tablets or 

other electronic devices. It is advised that all children use YouTube Kids and that parents make use of the 

safety features available on all apps. Please find  below further information that could support you in this – 

these guides are also available on our school website under ‘Safeguarding and SEND – Online Safety.’ 
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